
It is with great sadness that the Mad Hatters Dance Club, Luton, 

must announce the passing of their very good friend Sylvia Bates. 

Sylvia died on 24th November. Her happy face will be missed when 

we dance the Gypsy Tango, her favourite dance. Members of the 

Club pass on their sincere condolences to Tony (her dance partner 

for the last two years) and her family. Pat Jephson & Tony Forrester,

Luton.


